
Addendum One

As seen in the original report and included below are pictures of the existing signs along with

the location of the signs. After reviewing the current types of signs and their locations the

following are viable options for placement of additional signs for the Treasure Hill Project to help

direct motorists.

Looking South on Deer Valley Drive coming into downtown Park City are these four directional

signs. Due to the type of signs It is not recommended at this location but at the corner of Deer

Valley Dr. and Empire Ave. (see below) that a sign with directional arrow for Treasure Hill

development be placed.

Northwest corner of Deer Valley Dr. and Empire Ave,
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At the Southwest corner of Empire Ave. and Silver King Dr. it is recommended that no additional

signs be placed because of the intent to have the motorists continue straight on their current

path to Manor Way.

At the Southwest corner of Empire Ave. and Manor Way it is recommended that a directional

sign be placed near the street signs directing motorists west towards Lowell Ave,
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Once motorists are traveling west on Manor Way, it is recommended another sign directing

them south on Lowell Ave. be placed on the southwest corner. This is the same direction of

traffic that is depicted in Figure Eight of the original report.
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